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Dear Mr. Reber: 

Literature is beginning to corne in in response to your request
for catalogs, etc. on oscillographs" recorders, etc. I na¥e 
re-read your letter and do not find that you have reques~~t 
be forwarded to you by sea mail. Since you may not want it 
there at all (I seem to recall your writing once that you would 
be corning this way this year)" I thought lId better inquire
before sending it~ since it seems to take quite a while to get 
to you. S~; please let me know. 

By the way" one of your requests was for info on "high sp~e.9 
recorders~ from Graphic Controls Corp. They replied that~a~d 
not manufac ture recorders. They make recording charts. 'no 
you want information on that? 

You have received another issue of CASTANEA (March) although
it has been some time since I wrote that you did not want to 
renew your membership. Do you want this issue sent to you? 

Other items which have corne in are: 

The 1964 Annual Report of The Franklin Institute. 

Observations of the Owens Valley Radio Observatory (Cal Tech):
1)	 An Interferometric Investigation of the Neutral 

Hydrogen in Galaxies" by G.A. Seielstad" J.B. Whiteoak 
and V. Radhakrishman 

2)	 An Interferometer Investigation of the Twenty-one
Centimeter Hydrogen Line Absorption" by B.G. Clark 

No	 word yet concerning the contact prints you wanted" but 
they're not usually very speedy. I assume that these you do want 
sent to you as soon as they corne. Any urgency? Do you want them 
air mail by any chance? 

Sincerely" 

'/r...u­


